
 

Saint Paul, Minnesota, September 20, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

I had the privilege of supervising Carmen Reyes-Wolfe for five months while she was a contractor on my 

team. Her work consisted of writing legal articles for our Spanish website, Abogado.com.  

Carmen never ceased to impress me. Not only did she complete the project for which she was hired in 

record time, but she also took on additional projects that required a different skillset. Although the first 

project on which she worked was monotonous and sometimes tedious, she showed enthusiasm and 

delivered well ahead of the deadlines. 

During her time on the team, Carmen was a fast and eager learner, actively looked for feedback, 

delivered well ahead of the deadlines and was proactive in asking for more projects, and formed 

excellent relationships with the other legal writers on the team. 

Sincerely, 

Camila Laval, JD 

Interim Sr. Editor, Abogado.com 


